Sent: 18/03/2020 9:57:21 AM
Subject: FW: TRIMMED: DA2020/0107

Dear Mr Prosser,

| register our objections to the above development application affecting Narrabeen Park
Parade on the following grounds:

a) the height of the proposed structure exceeds the level that has been adhered to by all
structures on the seaward side of the street. Exceeding the height levels previously controlled
by LEP will create a dangerous precedent.

b) the effect on the Bicentennial public pathway will be deleterious.
c) the natural beauty and amenity of the seascape vista will be interrupted.

d) and most importantly, a reasonable and compliant alternative which is lower in height and
less intrusive, is possible.

Yours sincerely,
Paul and Caroline Davison



